
What a wonderful year – thank you!

As the school year draws to a close the PSA wanted to say an

enormous thank you to each and every one of you for your

enthusiasm and involvement.

Financial success

It is with great delight that the PSA will hand over £12,500. This

money funds so many opportunities for the children such as French

lessons, ukulele and forest school. It subsidises school trips and

visitors to school including the T-rex visit and the climbing wall for

Year 2. It will also contribute to improvements to the forest school

area and development of the Reception classrooms and outdoor area.

But it is more than all of that …

It is always so wonderful to be able to run events in school and

create special memories for the children. We particularly loved

seeing the fun and excitement at the May and Christmas fairs, the

school discos and movie night. Then there is always the buzz when

the table goes out in the playground for tuck shop or Krispy Kremes.

Please continue to support your school community

As mentioned previously, a number of the PSA committee are

stepping back for a variety of reasons and we are always looking for

new members to join us. The new committee was voted in at the

AGM led by the Chair, Natalie Jones, and Vice Chair, Laura Scott.

We are already making exciting plans and we hope that you will

continue to support us – come to a meeting (the next one will be in

September), help out and get involved in the events when you can.

We simply can’t do it without your help.

Thank you to everyone for your invaluable support. Here’s to many

more fun events and activities in the future!

Natalie and the PSA Committee
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